Template guidelines 
Temporary arrangements in support of more than one student party during a period of investigation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A letter will be sent to both/all parties in cases where there is an ongoing investigation.  This letter will contain the following sections when applicable for each case:
· Greeting.
· Recognition of the difficulty faced during a period of investigation.
· The university has a responsibility towards both parties and to the university community as a whole so it is important that both parties abide by the arrangements.
· Arrangements required to avoid contact in teaching and learning:
· If the parties share the same lectures / learning activities
· If the parties use the LRC and other learning spaces
· Arrangements required to avoid contact in UCSU and the Zee bar:
· Potential to limit access to alternate weeks
· Arrangements for the May Ball and other special occasions
· Arrangements to avoid contact in Halls / shared living accommodation:
· Potential to move one of the parties to alternative accommodation
· Instruction to avoid contacting the other party.
· Instruction to cease any online communication with the other party and refrain from making any social media posts about the other party.  This extends to third parties who may represent your views (or those of the other party).
· Instruction to refrain for posting any reference to the case on social media online or in social media as this may impact the outcome of the investigation.
· Instruction to behave in a sensible way if the other party is already in a common area such as the LRC or canteen.
· The offer of support from Student Support and Wellbeing to all parties and their friends/housemates who have been impacted by the investigation.
· The offer of clarification of any of the above arrangements/instructions.
· Final greeting and signature by Dave Corcoran, Director of Students, Support and Information Services.

